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News 

Lady Golfers from 

Lincolnshire 

We would like introduce you to 
our newsletter from the 
Lincolnshire Ladies County Golf 
Association.  (LLCGA).  It is our 
intention to send you 
information on a regular basis.  
We hope you will be able to 
display this information and that 
you will contribute information 
to us for the newsletter.  
Our purpose is two-fold. Firstly, 
to keep you updated on local 
news from around our clubs 
and secondly to receive 
information from yourselves to 
also promote within the clubs.  
We also hope that by reminding 
you of events taking place it will 
encourage you to find out more 
about the golfing activities 
available to you and that you 
will feel able to come and join 
us at different course and meet 
new golfing buddies! 
 
 

Important 

Information  

Many of you will be aware of the 
new GDPR regulations, coming 
into force on 25th May 2018.  
You will find more information 
about this on The England Golf 
website - www.englandgolf.org 
including some good 
documents for clubs to 
download.   On this note can we 
please ask you to let us know 
that you are happy to be 
included in issues of this 
newsletter beyond 25th May. 
Staying with information, can 
we please ask that you let us 
know about your club officers, 
especially when changes take 
place as we do need to contact 
you and we want to use your 
time efficiently.  Our secretary 
secretary@lincolnshireladiesgol
f.co.uk is keen to know, the 
names of your Lady Captain, 
Hon Secretary & the person 
responsible for your marketing. 
 

PLEASE LET US KNOW! 

Playing at other courses 

Inter County Cards – these are 

now available from your club.  

Please request them from your 

club secretary – they must be 

verified before you can use them.  

This is a great way of playing other 

courses & meeting other golfers, 

you can use your card 

countrywide.  More information 

from www.lugc.co.uk 

Another way of finding out about 

other courses is to sign up for 

some of the events on our website 

www.lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk   

if you spend a few minutes looking 

at the diary entries I’m sure you 

will be surprised at how much is 

going on!  There are fun 

competitions and events for the 

more serious lady golfers!  For a 

relatively modest fee you can play 

golf, enjoy a meal and meet other 

ladies who share your passion for 

a game of golf. 

 

 

Contact 

www.lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk 

76 Holme Drive, Sudbrooke, Lincoln, 

LN2 2SF 

01522 751282 

Upcoming Dates and Competitions 

  June 2018 

14 May 2018 - County Betterball North - WALTHAM WINDMILL 

22 MAY - Seniors Championship - BLANKNEY 

05/06 Jun 2018 – County Competition - SPRING BRONZE MEETING SOUTH KYME 
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Spring Bronze 

Meeting at 

 South Kyme 

We like to draw your attention to 
the Spring Bronze Meeting at 
South Kyme on 5/6 June 2018 
and encourage you to sign up.  
 
A poster is attached for your club 
notice board.  This will be a 
brilliant competition on a great 
course and we hope of course to 
provide sunshine on the day. 
 
If you wanted to promote any of 
your own competitions or results 
on this newsletter please contact 
us and we will create a mini-
notice board of your events. 
*  Please note  

Following the increase of the 
CONGU maximum handicap, 
England Golf have put some 
guidance together for clubs. 
 

We want to hear from 

you! 

.  

Please can I urge you to contact us  
 
secretary@lincolnshireladiesgolf.co
.uk  
 
to let us know you are happy to 
receive the newsletter and to 
confirm the details of your officers 
as requested above. 
 
We shall shortly be producing a 
FAQ about LLCGA – please send 
us the questions you wish us to 
include. 
 
Happy golfing, the weather 
promises to improve over the next 
week!! 
 
Lincolnshire Ladies County Golf 

Association  

Members 

President  

Miss Jayne Crooks 

Chairman  

Mrs Tracey Stobart 

Captain  

Mrs Helen Dawson 

Vice-Captain  

Mrs Gillian Grant 

Past Captain  

Mrs Helen McDougall 

Secretary  

Mrs Barbara Haycox 

Treasurer  

Mrs Cindy Ireland  

Competition Secretary  

Mrs Dawn Cunnington 

 

Results 

  May 2018 

Please let us know your results!!  They can be included here……. 

PLEASE DON’T FORGET TO GET IN TOUCH TO LET US KNOW  

 - THE NAMES OF YOUR OFFICERS 

 -  YOUR NOMINATED PERSON FOR MARKETING 

 - YOUR QUESTIONS FOR OUR FAQ 

BARBARA HAYCOX - secretary@lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk  

Juniors Update 

The Roger Jennings & Peggotty Cups County Junior Competition 
was held on Friday, 6th April at Lincoln Golf Club. 

14 girls entered and the results were:- 

Peggotty Cup - Best Gross - Tilly Garfoot (82) 

Runner-up Tilly Kedzlie (82) and third Ellise Rymer (89) 

Roger Jennings Cup - Best Nett - Isabella Condie (75) 

Runner-up Kazzia Fox (76) and third Grace Ward (77) 

Well done Girls! 

http://www.englandgolf.org/
mailto:secretary@lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk
mailto:secretary@lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk
mailto:juniororganiser@lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk
mailto:juniororganiser@lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk
mailto:secretary@lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk

